Ambassador Cuisia to

attend FAITH Summit

Philippine Ambassador to the United States, Jose L. Cuisia, Jr., will grace the First Summit of the Filipino-American Initiative to Transform our Homeland (FAITH), a subsidiary of the Filipino United Network - USA (FUN8888.com),  on Saturday, September 19, 2015 at the Double Tree by Hilton in Richmond, Virginia, hosted by the North Central Virginia Association of Philippine Physicians Foundation during its the 32nd Annual Convention led by one of the founders and past president of NC-VAPP, Dr. Sarie Laserna.
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FAITH, led by acting director Eustaquio “Boy” Abay, MD, a neurosurgeon in Witchita, Kansas, aims to establish and develop a working partnership with the Philippine government for the necessary transformation of the country for the ultimate benefits of the people, especially the marginalized and those suffering in the gutter of poverty.


This coalition of medical leaders from various parts of the United States also gears itself to connect and collaborate with as many Filipino American organizations in the USA and Canada, and encourage the younger generations of Fil-Ams to visit the Philippines and discover their roots, heritage, and culture, and strengthen their ties abroad. 

FAITH, whose membership is open to everyone, even non-Filipinos and non-physicians, who wants to help in the socio-civic-economic reconstruction of the Philippines, is also trying to inspire adults and retirees, Filipinos or foreigners, to visit the Philippines for the first time or revisit and rekindle their love with the Filipino people, a most hospital hosts.

As physicians who do regular medical missions to the Philippines, the members of FAITH, is working with the various agencies in the Philippines, like the Philippine Embassy in Washington, DC, Department of Foreign Affairs, Department of Health, Professional Regulatory Commission, Commission on Filipinos Overseas, Philippine Medical Association, Philippine College of Surgeons, Bureau of Customs, etc., in order to organize, streamline, expedite medical missions to the country for the ultimate benefit of those medically underserved poor Filipinos in the rural areas.

For those interested to attend the FAITH Summit or join this USA humanitarian 501(c)3 tax-exempt FUN-USA Foundation or get more detailed information, email abaynsc@gmail.com or scalpelpen@gmail.com
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